Nicole Gaudette

From: Jason Edling <jason.edling@gmail.com>
Sent: Sunday, April 5, 2020 2:59 PM

To: Nicole Gaudette

Cc: Mona Davis; Melissa Edling

Subject: PNoA for CAo019-015

Attachments: 0406_2020 CAO19-015 (from J Edling).pdf
Nicole,

| hope you are staying safe and healthy while working remotely.
Please see the attached document that outlines our comments on the potential environmental impacts of the proposed
project at 74XX SE 38th Street (CAO19-015).

| look forward to your response and a discussion related to the environmental impacts of this project so we can identify
next steps. You can call me on at the number below anytime.

Kind regards,

Jason Edling
650.291.5437



